
PITTSTON TOWNSHIP 

INTERMUNICIPAL LIQUOR LICENSE TRANSFER 

 

The public hearing on the request of Carlton Hurrt 

(“Applicant”) for approval of an intermunicipal 

transfer of a restaurant liquor license into Pittston 

Township that was to be held at the Township 

Municipal Building, located at 421 Broad Street, 

Pittston Twp., PA on Tuesday, January 21, at 5:30 

p.m. is now cancelled.   

 

Kyle Rozitski, Manager  

 


